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##Press Release## 

 
Ivy Solid Waste & Recycling Center Transfer Station Closure 

 
For Immediate Release 

 

 
Charlottesville, VA – September 23, 2024   
 
The Rivanna Solid Waste Authority is reporting that the transfer station at the Ivy Solid Waste 
& Recycling Center (ISWRC) at 4576 Dick Woods Road will be closing at 1:00p.m. on 
Monday, September 23, 2024 and will be closed all day on Tuesday, September 24, 2024 
due to a mechanical issue at the landfill in Henrico County that receives trash shipped from 
the ISWRC transfer station.  We hope to reopen the transfer station to the public on 
Wednesday, September 25, 2024. All other services at the ISWRC will remain open during 
this time, including vegetative and clean fill receipt and the Ivy Convenience/Recycling 
Center. 
 
All trash received at the ISWRC transfer station is sent to a landfill in Henrico County and no 
trash is allowed to be kept at the ISWRC.  We must stop receiving trash which is transferred 
to the landfill in Henrico County because of their inability to receive it due to a mechanical 
issue. Operations at the ISWRC transfer station will be resumed as soon as the issue at the 
receiving landfill is resolved. 
 
 

 
CONTACT:  Betsy Nemeth 

Director of Administration & Communications 
Rivanna Solid Waste Authority 
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